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Further regulation of margin requirements is nothing more than a "Big
Brother" tactic by government by those in government who think they know
better than the citizen about how he/she should regulate their own lives.
Reducing the maximum leverage allowed by foreign exchange brokers does not
"save anyone from themselves", but rather simply reduces the amount of
liberty America offers. Once the public revolts against the Socialist
tactics being employed currently we will not only undo recent regulations,
but will reduce the size of government to a level not seen for decades. If
you really want a Revolution on your hands, by all means continue in this
direction.

- forex trader who conservativelly manages his account


